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We removed the hard area in the north.  There were minimal amounts of artifacts.  After cleaning the section again it is clear the locus has now finished.  The soil at the bottom is red with white areas and not ashy as it was initially described.


We sectioned the “wall” of the feature L 7095.  This is in fact not a wall, but an area of hard clay that encompasses L 7094.  It pops off from the surrounding dirt and is therefore a cohesive unit, but there are no signs of brick lines in the section or visible in the feature.  I will close this locus.  Most likely this will be the last excavation in this trench for the season.

